
ALAUX 10-16 - CHANGE TO IMMEDIATE PAST OFFICE 

VACANCY POLICY  

13 OCT 2016 

1. Based on a recommendation approved by the Auxiliary National Board at the 2016 

Auxiliary National Conference (NACON) in Phoenix, AZ in August, by the Chief 

Director of Auxiliary (CG-BSX) in ALAUX 009/16, and as modified by the Chief 

Director to include the Immediate Past National Commodore, vacancies in Auxiliary 

immediate past offices shall be filled. Accordingly, sub-section 4.F.5.c. of the Coast 

Guard Auxiliary Manual, COMDTINST M16790.1 (series), is changed as follows:  

4.F.5.c. Immediate Past Office Vacancy  

In an interim election, there is no change in the immediate past office. The Auxiliarist 

who held the title of immediate past officer before the interim election will remain the 

immediate past officer until the next regular election. If the immediate past officer 

position becomes vacant, or if the immediate past officer is not available to serve, the 

Director shall fill the position with a previous immediate past officer of the unit starting 

with the past officer who has most recently held the position and continuing in reverse 

chronological order until the position has been filled. In the case of the Immediate Past 

National Commodore, the Chief Director shall similarly fill that position.  

2. This change is effective immediately and shall be memorialized in the next change to 

the Auxiliary Manual.  


